
We invite you to join us to celebrate the life and work of 
Professor Robin Wensley 

Warwick Business School, Warwick University Friday 
15 September 2023, 17.30 – 20.00. 

17.00 – 17.30: Welcome 
17.30 – 18.30: Robin’s work and other anecdotes 
18.30 – 20.00: Drinks & light buffet 

We will hear from people who knew Robin at different times and in different ways 
and spend time together sharing memories and, no doubt, humorous tales from 

colleagues, family and friends. 

You are welcome to stay for some or all of the event. 

If you would like to attend, please register here 

Memories, Acknowledgements and Thanks 

Professor Robin Wensley was an outstanding academic, mentor and inspiration to 
many.  You are warmly invited to contribute any memories or photos if you wish. 

We would welcome any suitable anecdotes, tales and the words that, for you, 
summed up Robin.   

So that we can plan the event, we would be grateful if you would submit your 
contributions (if written we suggest a 500 word maximum) to us no later than 18 
August 2023.  Or get in touch to discuss what you would like included so that we can 
see what we can do.  

Memories of Professor Robin Wensley 

https://www.wbs.ac.uk/events/view/8113?utm_source=Warwick%20Business%20School&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=14002099_Robin%20Wensley%20v2&utm_content=Registration&dm_t=0,0,0,0,0
mailto:deansevents@wbs.ac.uk%20%3cdeansevents@wbs.ac.uk%3e;?subject=Memories%20of%20Professor%20Robin%20Wensley%20for%20the%20memorial%20event%2015%20September

